

Fallings Park Primary School

Address: Old Fallings Lane Low Hill Wolverhampton

Website: fallingspark.org.uk

Phone: 01902 558375

WV10 8BN

Email: fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Monday 18th September 2023

Dear Parent or Carer,

Re: United Against Bullying programme

Here at Fallings Park, we are taking part in the United Against Bullying anti-bullying programme provided by the Anti-Bullying Alliance (ABA). ABA is part of the National Children's Bureau (NCB) and works to reduce bullying in schools.

In order to make sure that we are doing all we can to prevent and reduce bullying and to improve pupil wellbeing, we want to find out the levels of bullying in our school and to find out how our pupils feel about school.

For this reason, we are inviting all KS2 pupils at our school to complete an anonymous survey in Term 1. We will then ask pupils to complete the questionnaire again in Term 3 to see if the changes made have had an impact.

This survey will be completed in school, between 20th – 27th of September.

If you would like more information, or if you would prefer your child did not take part in the survey, please let the school office know before Wednesday 20th September.

Thank you.

Mrs H Atkinson

Senior Mental Health Lead







